
White Hill Middle School Choirs
Erin Bouayad,   Director 
ebouayad@rossvalleyschools.org 
rvsdmusic.org/white-hill-chorus 

September   4,  2018 

Dear   Students   and   Families, 

Welcome to the 2018-19 White Hill Middle School Chorus!  I am so excited to be joining you this 
year as your new Choral Director!  Please plan to check Google classroom and rvsdmusic.org  
regularly to find information about our schedule, progress, and what we are working on.  With this 
agreement I am sending the chorus class syllabus and grading policy.  Our events calendar will be 
finalized soon and I will provide that to you when it’s ready.  

Please sign and return this page by Friday, September 14, 2018, and keep the syllabus/grading 
policy for your records. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns throughout the year.  The best 
way to reach me is through the email address provided above.

I’m looking forward to singing with you!

Erin Bouayad (Mrs. B)

_____________________________________________________ 

Student   Name   (print):    ___________________________________________________ 

Chorus   Class     (circle   one):                Concert   Choir   (0   pd)      Bella   Voce   (1st   pd) Coro   Forte   (2nd   pd) 

Photo   Release   Agreement    (please   initial   the   statement   you   agree   to   below) 

Course Information Agreement
I have read and understand the White Hill Chorus syllabus and grading policy. 

Student   Signature:    _____________________________________________________ Date:    __________ 

Parent/Guardian   Signature:    ______________________________________________ Date:    __________ 

My child may          or may not          have his/her image(s) (photo or video) posted on the Ross 
Valley School District Music Department website ( rvsdmusic.org ). I understand that no part of 
my child’s name will be used to identify my child’s image.

mailto:smartone@rossvalleyschools.org



